
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
for all Heating, Air Conditioning and 

Refrigeration Contractors 
 

A Public Hearing will be held Thursday, September 6, 2018, from 9:00 a.m. until 9:45 a.m.  in 
the 2nd Floor Conference Room located at 7515 Halcyon Summit Drive #200, Montgomery, 
Alabama, 36117. The hearing will welcome comments as well as answer any questions 
pertaining to the adoption of new rules and regulations. 
 
Education Meeting and Board Meeting to follow at 10:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. respectively, at 
the same location.  
 
The proposed rule changes regard a November 1st continuing education annual submission 
deadline and a proposed fee increase by approximately 15% on all new licenses and renewals 
beginning on January 1, 2019.  
 

  

 
Written comments will be accepted by the Board until 4:30pm , September 5, 2018. Comments should be 
directed to the Alabama Board of Heating, Air Conditioning & Refrigeration Contractors, P.O. Box 305025, 

Montgomery, AL 36130-5025. 


